
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Indian Hills Trailblazers 

FROM:  Vicki Sims & Rhonda Conrad 

DATE:  March 11, 2015 

SUBJECT:  Spring Meeting & Update 

 
Please mark April 2 on your social calendar.  That’s the date of the next Trailblazer’s 
meeting and Indian Hills workshop and social.  We’ll meet in Room 121 in the Advanced 
Technology Center at 3 p.m. and will move on to the social at 4 p.m. in Warrior Junction.  A 
meeting agenda is enclosed.  The minutes of the December 11 meeting were mailed with a 
letter dated January 28 and will be available at the April 2 meeting. 
 
Indian Hills staff will be attending workshops during the afternoon of April 2 at 1, 2, and 3 
p.m. then the social at 4 p.m.  You’re welcome to come early to go to any of the sessions at 1 
or 2 p.m. then the Trailblazer meeting at 3 p.m.   
 
We want to update you on several happenings at the college: 
 

 April 25 is the annual Scholarship Auction.  We’re looking for donations for the event 
as well as volunteers to help with set-up and sales.  Please contact Becky at 641-683-
5156 with your information.  You may purchase the enclosed prize raffle tickets to 
have the chance to win a great prize such as the Richard Dutton “Waterfall” print or 
an Apple Air iPad.  Just complete and return the stubs with your payment and in the 
enclosed envelope.   

 April 29 is the annual Celebrity Night and this year features Kenyon Murray, former 
University of Iowa basketball standout and assistant basketball coach at Indian Hills 
from 1999-2002.  You may purchase two tickets at the reduced price of $55 each.  
Contact Tiffany in the Foundation Office at 641-683-5101. 

 Remember that you may use your Trailblazer Card to receive special benefits at the 
college such as free general admission at IHCC athletic events and a lifetime pass to 
the Hellyer Life Center.  A new benefit is that you get a 50% reduction in the price of 
tuition for one customized learning course per term.  Contact Becky at 641-683-5156 
to get a new card if you’ve misplaced yours.   

 On the Trailblazers page on the Indian Hills website, new photos were recently 

posted of a project that 15 retirees assisted with—stapling 40,000 raffle tickets for the 
auction.  Please review a variety of photos at www.indianhills.edu/trailblazers.    

 
We hope that all is well with you and your family and that you will be able to join us on 
Thursday, April 2. 
 
Enclosures 
 

Please complete and return the “memories” questionnaire that is on the back of the agenda. 

http://www.indianhills.edu/trailblazers

